
 

BARNBY  NEWS 
SUMMER 2019 

Welcome to the Summer Edition of the Barnby Newsletter. For the 

first time in many years we had an Election for your Parish Council 

and have welcomed 2 new councillors. Sadly, Yvette has decided to 

retire as Clerk, and we would like to thank her for all the hard work 

she has put in over her many years of service. The Parish Council is 

always pleased to hear your views, so why not pop along to a meeting 

and join in the Public Contributions. I am sure you have all now seen 

the new Gateway Signs for the village and thank you to the Barnby 

Village Committee who created yet another successful Party on the 

Green. However these events take a lot of work so any offers of help 

would be greatly appreciated, they are constantly looking for new 

ideas and welcome suggestions for future events you would like to see 

on the calendar. Unfortunately, the problems of dog mess and 

speeding continue, we have spoken to the relevant authorities and are 

now looking at reporting any offenders, along with maybe borrowing 

a Speed Camera – it is our village let’s keep it clean and safe. Summer 

is here (hopefully), so please consider neighbours when enjoying time 

outdoors. Have a lovely Summer……..                                                                                       
Janette Barlow, Chairman Barnby Parish Council 

 

 
 

 
 



Our new village signs finally arrived, thanks to the efforts of the  
Barnby Village Committee. The money for the signs came 
entirely from their fund raising, plus donations from County 
Council through Maureen Dobson and from the former 
campaign against wind turbines group, ReVolt. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In addition to the post of Clerk, the Parish Council will 
also require an administrator for the village website and 
an editor for the quarterly newsletter.  These could be 
combined with the work of the Clerk or could each be 

done separately on a voluntary basis if someone has a 
particular interest. 

 

Our newly decorated Village Hall is available for private hire for 
meetings, parties, table tennis etc at a cost of £6 per hour for 

village residents (£8 per hour for non-residents). 
 

Volunteers for VH?      Website.  Mobile library grass cutting 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

THE PARISH COUNCIL HAS A VACANCY FOR THE 

POSITION OF CLERK  
 

Council meetings are held every other month. 
A salary of not less than £9.97 per hour will be paid 
 with the number of hours per month to be agreed. 
 
The Clerk is responsible for calling and attending 
meetings, preparing the agenda and minutes, 
maintaining financial records, providing  information 
to the Parish Council and implementing decisions 
made by the Council. Training will be provided.  
 

For more information, contact the Clerk.                
parishclerk@barnbyinthewillows.com 
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REPORT FLY TIPPING 
 

1. N & S District Council web site:  REPORT – FLY TIPPING  

2. parishclerk@barnbyinthewillows.com    01636 626780 

3. District Councillor: johnox1@live.co.uk  

mailto:parishclerk@barnbyinthewillows.com
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VILLAGE EVENTS 

 
 

BANK HOLIDAY SATURDAY 24th AUGUST 
PARTY IN THE VILLAGE HALL FROM 7pm 

LIVE MUSIC FROM IDENTITY CRISIS 
BAR  

 

 
HORTICULTURAL SHOW 

SATURDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 
PHOTOGRAPHY: 

WEATHER, WILDLIFE, WATER. 
 

Schedule of all the categories……..  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ALL SAINTS’ CHURCH 
 

 

SATURDAY 20TH JULY 2019 

JOIN US UNDER THE WILLOWS FOR PRODUCE, 

CRAFT AND PLANT STALLS, REFRESHMENTS AND A 

TOUR OF OUR HISTORIC CHURCH WHICH WILL BE 

 FROM 1100 TO 1600 
 

FOLLOWED BY A FUNDRAISING BBQ - 

 Burger and hot dog, salads and desserts 

 at THE WILLOW TREE PUB from 1830  

TICKETS £10 pp.  from The Willow Tree, 

 YVETTE 07857 686356 or JENNI 07880 793790 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Services: 
 

Holy Communion at 11am on the  
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month.  
 

Vicar: Revd. Louise 01636 704811  
revdlouiseholliday@gmail.com   
 

Warden:Yvette Wellard 01636 626780   
ywellard@btinternet.com 
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Save the date for the annual 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The mobile library will visit Barnby, on 
15th March, 12th April and 10th May from 10:30am – 11:00am  

stopping outside Penny Patch, Back Lane. 

On Saturday 20th April there will be an 
EASTER EGG HUNT starting at the 
Village Hall at 2pm. There is a charge 
of £1 to enter the egg hunt around the 
village. Tea, coffee and cakes will be 
served in the hall, from 2 – 4pm. There 
will be an Easter raffle, a children’s craft 
table and a prize for the best Easter 
bonnet. 
 

 
If you would like to receive details of forthcoming 

village events  by email, please send your agreement 
to receiving emails from the Village Committee to: 

 

parishclerk@barnbyinthewillows.com  
 
 

The Committee would also like to know what type of 
village activities and events you would support, and 

what projects to improve our village you think that we 

as a community could raise funds towards. 
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